
                                                                  

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Swimming Provision for pupils in Year 5 – Mrs Dingle  

 

Lessons for pupils in Year 5 will start week commencing 4th February 2019.  The sessions will take place 

every morning for two weeks,   

 

If your child has an open wound, he/she would be excluded from the water.  Please inform the class 

teacher in writing if your child is unable to take part in the swimming lesson. 

 

Boys should wear swimming trunks or short swimming shorts, long shorts are not acceptable.  Girls should 

wear one-piece costumes.  A towel and a comb/hairbrush should be provided.   Pupils with long hair should 

wear a swimming cap.  Aerosol deodorants should not be used.  Pupils are not allowed to wear jewellery.  

Goggles are allowed but must be accompanied with a parental letter stating that eyes may be adversely 

affected by chemicals in the water.  Please complete and return the parental permission slip.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Arnold 

Headteacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

PERMISSION SLIP – YEAR 5 SWIMMING LESSONS – MRS DINGLE 

I agree to my son/daughter/ward* 

 

Name........................................……………............. taking part in the above mentioned swimming lessons and, 

having read the information sheet, agree to his/her participation to any or all of the activities described.  

I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on his/her part.                                            

I understand that the teacher in charge of the party will be acting in loco parentis and, in the event of 

an accident I agree to my son/daughter/ward receiving emergency medical treatment, which might 

include the use of anaesthetics and blood transfusions, as considered necessary by the medical 

authorities present. 

I understand that Wirral Borough Council is insured in respect of its legal liabilities only and that there 

is no Personal Accident or other cover, unless I have been advised specifically by the organiser.  

Accidents may therefore arise for which the Council is not responsible.  Parents/Guardians may wish to 

obtain suitable insurance to cover such eventualities. 

I/we can be contacted in case of emergency on the following telephone numbers: 

 

Contact/Number ………….......................................  Contact/Number..................................………………. 

 

Signed………………………...........................(Parent/Guardian)     Date........……………………………….............. 
 


